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I have been a member of Senate for the past three years and am now seeking re-
election for a second three year term. I have been a member of staff in Languages & 
Intercultural Studies (LINCS) for 20 years and consequently have significant 
experience of many areas within the School and the University. As many of you 
know, I have recently taken over as Head of LINCS; before that, I held a number of 
different positions in the Department and the School, including Director of PGT 
Programmes. I have also served on various School committees, and University 
committees including Postgraduate Studies Committee and Quality & Standards 
Committee, as well as review panels across the University, and I am currently a 
Dean's representative.  
 
I have a very good knowledge of the University, in terms of structures, processes 
and policies, and I believe I have a very good understanding of the issues that are of 
most concern to colleagues in SoSS. The University is changing quickly and Senate 
is a key forum in which our views and concerns can be expressed. 
 


